10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 8 April 1986

%

I was very pleased to receive your letter of 3 April and
to hear from you again. While I would certainly do my best

to see Mr. Turner, I am afraid this is a very busy time and

it may not be possible - but I certainly look forward to seeing

the book which he is bringing.

I hope that you are keeping well and send you my warm
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The Right Honourable Sir Robert Muldoon, G.C.M.G., C.H., M.P.

regards.




